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Dear Lone,

I am aware that a new Minister for the Environment has been appointed in Denmark and this
obviously has impacted upon your assessment of the Orica application and our DRR.

- With this in mind, it would be most helpful, given our desire to finalise this matter as s001n-as
practicable, if you could provide us with an update on the status of Orica's application, your
acceptance of the DRR and the process and timing of a likely decision in Denmark?

Your response to these questions would greatly assist us in briefing our Minister. who is very keen to
be informed of the likely outcome and timing of any decision by the Danish EPA.

T ook forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience.

Warm Regards
Damien

Damien Hall

Director

Hazardous Waste Section

Department of the Environment, Water, Heritage and the Arts
+61 2 6274 1411(phone) ' ‘

+61 2 6274 1164 (fax) :

+61 427 870 010 (mobile)
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